
Donations to NHSL from United States


The U.S. Ambassador to Sri Lanka, Julie Chung paid a visit to the National Hospital of Sri Lanka, Colombo on 
14 June 2022 to officially handed over much-needed medical consumables to the hospital donated by 
SLMANA Inc. The donation was accepted by Dr W.K. Wickremasinghe, DDG-NHSL and Dr Indika de 
Lanerolle, Consultant Emergency Physician. The United States, being an ally of Sri Lanka has always assisted 
the Sri Lankan public in times of crisis and the donated items shall facilitate the provision of continuous 
healthcare through NHSL-Colombo.






